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I would d like to object to the following aspects of the local plan that | do not think should go
ahead at all:

1. Housing on Rushgreen Road, Lymm — this development will physically merge Lymm and
Oughtrington together. It will adversely affect the pleasure of walking along the canal
which is a popular walking route. This has already been damaged by the current house
building occurring next to Sainsburys and the additional development will only make this
worse.

2. Logistics site at Junction 20 of the M6 — this will triple the size of the existing sites, and
together with all the extra housing at Appleton will overload the junction, and yet more
warehouses in addition to Omega does not justify the permanent destruction of green
belt land.

Thank you.
Graham Reader
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